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MULTNOMAH COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION
Will hold a Public Meeting on the following:


DATE/TIME:	June 1, 2020 @ 6:30 p.m.

PLACE:	Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Commission will meet virtually. Public comment will be taken in written and phone-in format. Written comments received by noon on Monday, June 1 will be read during the public comment section of the meeting. Comments by phone will be taken on a scheduled basis during the public comment section of the meeting on June 1, 2020. Comments, both written and phone-in, will be subject to a three-minute limit per community member. To schedule public comment, please provide your name, phone number, and address via phone message at 503.988-3043 or email to stuart.l.farmer@multco.us. Public comment must be scheduled no later than noon on June 1, 2020.  
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Introductions – Multnomah County Planning Director Carol Johnson

Briefing – Multnomah County Transportation System Plan Update; Rural Transit Service




For further information, contact Multnomah County Land Use Planning 503-988-3043.

 
-End-
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